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Please follow us on Instagram, Class Dojo & Facebook to see the 
latest updates or visit our website.

Traducción en español que se encuentra en dorothyhall.yuma.org.


	 JANUARY 2022
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5777 E. 45th Place 	 	 	 	 928-502-8300 	 	        dorothyhall.yuma.org


School News: Welcome back 
Innovators! We hope everyone had 
a restful and enjoyable winter 
break! Our students did an 
awesome job showing what skills 
they had mastered with our 
benchmark assessments in 
December. It is clear that the 
students and staff have been 
working extremely hard. Our 
second semester is starting and we 
look forward to working on 
individual student goals and 
helping students track their 
progress.


Message you received from District One 

administration:


We are excited to welcome students and staff 

back to campus and hope everyone enjoyed a 

wonderful winter break.  As a reminder, 

District One encourages students and staff to 

continue practicing the 4 W’s:    


• Wear a mask (highly recommended)


• When sick, stay home


• Wash your hands


• Walk 6ft apart


Congratulations!!


Treasure Hunters of 
the Month


Ms. Brewer: 4th/5th 
Grade Teacher 


-She is so kind whenever 
I am down and I see her 

she lights me up right away and she is a very 
good teacher

-she is kind and sweet

-She is so nice and helps me finish my work.

-Because she is the best person in the world 
and she is so funny and has a sweet heart.

-I nominate this treasure hunter because she is 
always willing to help.

- She is so fun and is the best teacher I ever 
had 


Ms. Leon: School 
Secretary


•-She is amazing. She 
is always willing to 
help students or staff 
with anything they 
need. 

•-She truly cares about 

students and staff

• -Neyva is always positive and treats students 

and staff with kindness and respect.


These are just a few of their nominations. 
Thank you both for your contributions to our 
school community!

http://dorothyhall.yuma.org


January Events


January 10th: Welcome Back from Winter Break

January 10th: 21st Century program 2nd 
semester classes begin 

January 12th: Report Cards sent home

January 17th: No School-MLK Jr. Day

January 21st: 100th Day of School





The next PTO meeting is scheduled for 
January 12th @ 6:00 p.m. Please visit 
their Facebook page or ClassDojo for 
login information.


All parents are encouraged to join the PTO 
and attend the meetings. Please contact 

the PTO at dorothyhallpto@gmail.com if 
you have any questions.
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Congratulations


Heroes of the Month for December


Alexander Garcia

Penelope Creiglow


Isbeth Aguilart

Jay Robertson


Grace Lyons

Ava Alvarez


Rodolfo Castellanos

Jeremiah Ramirez


Barrett Palmer

Angelina Valdez


Caydence Washigton

Grace Holman

Dante Bobbio


Yaretzi Llamas

Rylee Ritchie


Jonas Quintero

Sarah Williford

Leah Alcaraz


We are so proud of all of you!

  H-Helpful

  E-Engaged

  R-Respectful

  O-Ownership


Join the PTO

mailto:dorothyhallpto@gmail.com

